
Student  WebWork  Instructions 
Math2400 Calculus 3 Spring 2014 

WebWork Accounts 
Students registered for the course as of 1/9, 2014, already have accounts on the WebWork server. 
(If you have recently registered, or have changed sections, please contact your instructor and an account will 
be created for you.) To access WebWork, use the following directions. 
- In a web browser, visit webwork.colorado.edu 
- Click on the Math2400-Spring-2014 link. 
- Enter your username and password, as described below. 
Username: Your username is your CU identikey username, all in LOWER CASE LETTERS.  
That is, the username you use to access CU's network and computers. 
Password: Your initial password is your CU ID number without dashes. This is usually a 9-digit number. It is 
not the long number on your CU Buff card. If you do not know your ID number, it can be found on MyCUInfo 
(after logging in, on the left, click on MYCUINFO PROFILE and it is listed after ID). 
Even if you were in the same course last semester, passwords will still be reset to student ID numbers. If you 
fail to log in, WebWork will display a message that their default password is *blank*.  THIS IS 
INCORRECT.  The default password will always be the student's ID number. 

Changing Your Password 
Within the first week of class, you are required to change your password.  To do this, log in to WebWork and 
use the Password/Email link on the left. (You should not change your email address.) Those who have not 
changed their password in the first week will be removed from the system. 

Due Dates 
There will be approximately one WebWork assignment per section covered in the text. WebWork 
assignments will open on the day a section is covered and close 7 days later.  The due dates are clearly posted 
on WebWork. 

Other 
There is an Email Instructor button on each problem which can be used to contact your instructor, and 
many instructors set a specific policy on how/when they reply to such emails (e.g., only during office hours, 
etc.). Keep in mind that your instructor can see your previous attempts at solutions to any given problem. 
Anyone who changes what section they are taking after or on 1/9, 2014, will need their instructor to update 
the student's webwork info.  

 


